
From: Joseph Cli 
sent: 23 May 2013 21 49 
To: Planning 
subject: 2013i2482iP 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Dear Mr  McDonough 

I'm wnting to object to the proposed demolition of  147 Kentsh Town Road 

This seems to have been extremely poorly handledwith regards to local consultation as the appearance of  the 
scaffoldng today is the first sign that anything Won going to happen 

The builang itself should be be conserved 

Best wishes, 

Joe Clift 


